
Notice to Shareholders of Mannai Corporation QPSC
Distribution of Dividends

Mannai Corporation QPSC is pleased to announce to its valued shareholders 
that the dividends distribution for F.Y 2018 will commence effective Tuesday 
9th April, 2019 at Mannai Corporation QPSC HQ, Building No. 72, East 
Industrial St. No. 100, Zone No. 57.

The company will transfer the dividends to the respective bank accounts of 
all shareholders who have nominated bank account for receiving their 
dividends via Qatar Central Securities Depository on the dividend 
distribution date i.e. 9th April, 2019.

Individual shareholders who will be personally collecting their dividend 
cheques are required to provide original ID cards in order to collect such 
cheques.

In case of sending a representative, an authorization letter along with 
a copy of the shareholder’s ID card and original ID card of the 
authorized person are required.

Dividend cheques of corporate entities are collectible upon producing an 
authorization letter duly signed and stamped on the respective 
entity’s letterhead and original ID card of the authorized person 
along with a copy of the commercial registration.
 
Dividend cheques can be collected from Tuesday 9th April, 2019 onwards 
from Mannai Corporation QPSC HQ, Legal Department, Mezzanine Floor, 
during the following timings: 
 
09:00 a.m. to 01:00 p.m.
03:30 p.m. to 05:30 p.m.

From Sunday through Thursday.

Mannai Corporation QPSC also requests its valued shareholders who have 
not collected their dividends for previous years to please arrange to collect 
their unclaimed dividends from Mannai Corporation QPSC HQ.


